INFORMATION REPORT

Campus Road Signage Updates/Installations
September 2023

Description of the Project

Official requests have been made with TXDOT to update or install road signs for our
Allen, McKinney, Plano, and Celina campuses. Updates will reflect changes to current
campus names, and new installations will provide more accurate directional wayfinding
for motorists along high traffic corridors.

Status Summary

e RLK Engineering and the City of Plano assisted in connecting Collin College with
Bahman Afsheen, TXDOT Traffic Engineer, as point of contact

e August 14, 2023: Official requests were made, and work has been initiated.

Campus by Campus Summary

e Allen Campus
o Request — Add traffic generator sign on Sam Rayburn Tollway, NTTA
o Status — Complete

e Celina Campus
o Request — Add road signs on Preston/E. Outer Loop and Choate Pkwy/Kinship
Pkwy
o Status — Requested 8/14/23

e McKinney Campus
o Request — Change the existing interstate/street signages (Central Park Campus)
to current campus name (McKinney Campus)
o Status — Requested 8/14/23

e Plano Campus
o Request — Change the existing interstate/street signages (Spring Creek Campus)
to current campus name (Plano Campus)
o Status — Requested 8/14/23
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